
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

25 September 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer  

House Assembly 
 

Please note, all children to wear house colours on Friday 13 October for our first House Assembly of 

this school year. 

 

Please note P1 pupils will be allocated their House on a separate letter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Jo Wilson 
Head Teacher 
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